
Vehicle Thefts from Car Dealership Lots 

Over the past 6 months, there have been consistent instances of vehicle thefts from car 
dealerships across the  country. Dealership  owners  are losing tens  of thousands  of dollars  in 
products  and resources, along with valuable time  because of it.

At 911Safetrack we want to help you secure your vehicles and your business's best interests. By 
installing an S4 tracking device on each of the vehicles on your lot, you are protecting your 
assets, offering your customers a valuable service, and increasing your profit margin on your 
vehicle  sales.

The S4 vehicle tracking device alerts the owner the moment the car makes  an unauthorized 
movement, or a factory installed vehicle alarm is activated. The alert, via text, will show you the 
GPS location of the vehicle, along with its speed, and the direction it is heading. You can then 
easily connect to a local 911 operator- no call center is used, saving you both time and money- 
to report the theft and get help immediately. Instead of falling victim to a ring of car thieves, be 
proactive and protect each of your vehicles with the S4. This way you are notified of foul play 
immediately, instead of getting a call from the police in the middle of the night letting you know 
that they  found  one of your vehicles abandoned.

Give us a call today at 877-427-7294, to learn more about the S4 Tracker and protect your 
dealership  from financial harm.

Sincerely,

Chuck Roedel 
911SafeTrack 
www.911SafeTrack.com

    croedel@911SafeTrack.com
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